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 April 18, 2007 

Today’s Program:  Nick Dvoracek, "An Introduction to Pinhole Photography"

                                                                       
LEAD THE WAY                  

Southwest Rotary Leaders  

Look around you. They're sitting at your table 
right now, or leaning over someone else's table 
taking care of some necessary detail related to a 
Rotary project going on somewhere in town, 
down in Peru, at our PALS school, or over in 
Africa--or goodness knows where. They're 
frequently in meetings, sitting on, or chairing, 
committees, taking notes, making calls, 
uploading web information, running around 
arranging or coordinating an event set-up or 
take-down, delivering food, raising funds, 
making decisions about important issues, 
preparing meaningful thoughts to share at the 
meetings, managing volunteers, greeting people 
at the door, monitoring the club budget, making 
sure that bills are paid, filling in when someone 
important can't be where they need to be, and 
keeping schedules and projects on track. And 
they aren't getting paid. It's not even their regular 
job. And they do it while often balancing a full 
time job, parenting, carrying out family and 
personal commitments, and everything else on 
their full plates. Who are these incredible 
people? You who lead. You who give so 
generously of yourself to make a difference in 
our club and community.  You lead without 
horns blowing and flags waving and without 
fanfare. You just do it! Today we recognize you 
for all you do to make such a difference. Your 
actions truly Lead the Way, over and over 
again, and we thank you! 
 

 
NEWS AT A GLANCE 

 
• Thank you to Mike Stratz and Bob Beckstrom for hosting part of the Group 

Study Exchange (GSE) team that is arriving soon from Brazil. The group 
will be here May 4-8. Two more host families are needed. Please see Tom 
Shepeck if you can help.  

THINK SPRING! 
 

 
 

 



ROTARIAN OF THE WEEK 

 

 
 

Kathy Hanson 
Store Manager, 

Miles Kimball Company 
 

Favorite club project:  Meals on 
Wheels. The chance to chat with a fellow 
Rotarian for an hour and be able to help 
someone else out. 
 
Proudest achievement:   The close 
relationship I have with my family. We all 
get along so well and I know that I can 
count on them for anything. 
 
Earliest memory:   My dad reading to me 
and helping me draw when I was 2 and 
he had rheumatic fever. It's probably 
where my love of books came from. 
 
Nobody in my club knows:   I'm part 
owner with my brother in his landscape 
business (Fox River Landscape 
Management) which is funny, since I kill 
every living plant that I come near. Good 
thing I just do the books for him. 
 
Favorite part of every Rotary meeting:    
The conversations between everyone 
prior to the meeting. 
 
Three things I’d want on a deserted 
island:  Unlimited supply of books, my 
reading glasses and food (anything but 
liver or brussel sprouts)  
 
The one television show I don’t usually 
tell people I watch is : Dancing With the 
Stars. It amuses me to no end. 
 
When I tell people I'm in Southwest 
Rotary, they: Want to know what we all 
do, then they are amazed at what this 
club has accomplished. 
 
If I had to eat three foods for the rest of 
my life, they would be: Potato chips (I 
would die happy at the Frito Lay factory), 
Pepsi and chocolate. 

 

 
 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 
April 25 - Rotary Board meeting at La 
Sure’s Banquet Hall 4:00 p.m. All 
members welcome to attend. 
 
April 27  - President/President-Elect 
meeting, Plaza Hotel, 8:00 a.m. 
 
April 27 - 29  District 6270 conference in 
Lake Geneva at the Grand Geneva 
Resort. See Rotary International website 
for details. 
 
June 27  - Changing of the Guard dinner, 
Best Western Bridgewood Resort and 
Hotel, Neenah. Details to follow.  
 

 

 
 

On April 11, Bill Wresch presented an 
intriguing historical account of the tragic 
events surrounding the founding of New 
Orleans.  
 

 

ROTARY GREETERS 
 
April 18  - Ron Marks 
    Don Simons 
 
April 25  - Jason Scharrer 
    Jason's Mentor    
 
May 2 - Todd Benson 
 Brian Hochstein  
 
May 9 - Marcus Butts 
 Amy Montgomery   
 

 

Please send information to be included in next 
week’s copy of THE HUB by Friday to: 

        JoAnn Konkel at jokonkel@aol.com 

 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
 
April 18  - Nick Dvoracek, UW-Oshkosh, 
"An Introduction to Pinhole Photography" 
 
April 25  - Robert and Rebecca 
Bluestone, "Partnership of Business and 
the Arts" 
 
May 2 - Inductions 
 
May 9 - Michael Briley, UW-Oshkosh 
Professor of Physics, "The Search for 
Planets Around Other Stars" 

 
 

INVOCATION - CLUB 
SERVICE 

 
April – Dick Ames 

May  -  Kate Thome 

June  -  Tom Kloeckner 

Thanks to Dick for presenting the 
invocation this month and for all those 
who have volunteered this coming year. If 
you would like to get involved, contact 
Kent Mosebach. Call 235-0420 or e-mail 
kmosebach@new.rr.com 
 
     

AREA ROTARY MEETINGS 
 
Oshkosh Downtown – Monday Noon   

Oshkosh Park Plaza Hotel 

Oshkosh Southwest – Wednesday Noon  
Robbin’s Restaurant 

Oshkosh Morning – Friday 7:00 a.m.    
Oshkosh Park Plaza Hotel 

Rotary eClub One – 24/7/365                    
(online meeting make-up) 
www.rotaryeclubone.org 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
THE FOUR WAY TEST 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and 
better friendships? 

Will it be beneficial to all 
concerned? 


